
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 9/10/2021 9:41 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

09/10/2021 

M R  Peter Demonchaux 
16 Highview Av ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

re DA2021/1620 - The noise from amplified music should be contained inside the hotel. Amplified music / 
speaker systems should not be allowed in outdoor areas or balconies. I urge council to restrict the use o f  any 
loud music to enclosed indoor areas o f  the hotel. Should the council allow sound amplification to be used in 
open or outside areas it would need to be limited to a few days only ( not 7 days a week ) 

, 
and only until 

9pm at night. 
This is a residential area. The residents should be able to sleep, study, relax or work at home.Children need 
to be able to sleep, study and relax at home.Please keep all the noise inside. Thank you 
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